
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval to Purchase Staff Desktop Computers – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of desktop computers from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois, in the amount of 
$1,113,200.00 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The proposed desktop purchase will replace desktops being currently used by teaching 
staff. The current desktops were originally purchased in 2014-15. This is a planned 
replacement cycle purchase through the 2021 Bond Initiative. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


